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ANALYST Armstrong 
 

APPROPRIATION (dollars in thousands) 
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NFI   

 (Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases) 

 
SOURCES OF INFORMATION 
LFC Files 
 
Responses Received From 
Department of Veteran Services 
 
SUMMARY 
 
     Synopsis of Bill 
 
House Memorial 1 requests that the interim Military and Veterans’ Affairs Committee assess the 
oversight, implementation, and effectiveness of the state purchasing preference for resident 
veteran-owned businesses.  
 
FISCAL IMPLICATIONS  
 
No fiscal impact.  
 
SIGNIFICANT ISSUES 
 
This memorial recognizes that questions have arisen about, and the Military and Veterans’ 
Affairs Committee has an interest in looking into, the implementation and effectiveness of the 
veteran-owned business preference.  
 
JA/ 


